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    THANKS 

    CASA KUDOS 

Shoutout to Buffalo Wild Wings and O’Reilly  

Auto Parts for sponsoring CASAs Car Wash! 

Thank you to Kansas Volunteer Commission for 

awarding CASA a grant to renew staff CPR train-

ing.  

Kudos to Advantage Printing for their consistent 

help with our printing needs.  

Shoutout to Burr Roasters for partnering with 

CASA for a new endeavor.  

Thank you to Candle Queen Candles for the  

invite to participate in the Chalk the Walk! 

A huge Thank You to numerous sponsors who are 

supporting the Superhero Run and Nite at the 

Races.  Check them out in this newsletter! 

Shoutout to Raul for his help with the Parade 

Float! 

 

 

  

“This grant project is supported by subgrant number 19-VOCA-31 awarded through the 

Federal Office for Victims of Crime as administered by the Kansas Governor’s Grants 

Program. The opinions, findings, conclusions, or recommendations expressed in this 

publication, program, or exhibition are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily reflect 

the views of the Office of the Kansas Governor or the U.S. Department of Justice.” 













Join us for a Volunteer Social on August 12th!  

 We will have refreshments and have time to  

mingle with other volunteers.  This is also a great 

time to bring a friend if they may be interested in 

learning more about CASA!  Please be sure to 

RSVP.  
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Superhero will be held  

Saturday, August 28th 

CASA Superhero Run will be held Saturday,  

August 28th.  If you are interested in volunteering 

to help at the event, please contact Jeré Deyo at 

Jere@casalvks.org.  For information on  

sponsoring or to sign up to run the race  

information can be found on our website at 

www.casalvks.org/shr.  





Nite at the Races will be held  

Friday, September 17th.  

Nite at the Races will be held Friday, September 

17th at Riverfront Community Center.  If you are 

 interested in helping on a fundraising committee, 

please contact Kelly Meyer at Casa@casalvks.org.  

If you know anyone interested in sponsoring all 

 information can be found on our website at 

www.casalvks.org/NATRsponsor.  







See’s Candy 

The mission of First Judicial District 

CASA Association is to “protect chil-

dren today for stronger families to-

morrow by providing trained, court 

appointed volunteers to advocate 

for the best interests of children and 

https://www.yumraising.com/secure/firstjdc_first_judicial_district_casa78/  

CASAs See’s candy storefront remains open. Consider  

purchasing See’s candy and a portion of the proceeds will be 

donated back to CASA!  



Presentations 

Are you involved in another group or 

organization?  CASA is seeking new 

groups to speak to and share our 

mission and volunteer opportunities.  

Please contact Jere at the office if 

you have a group in mind that we 

may be able to speak to.  

This is the quarterly notification to inform you that AmazonSmile has made a 

charitable donation to the charity you’ve selected, First Judicial District Casa 

Association, in the amount of $32.11 as a result of qualifying purchases made 

by customers who have selected this charity  


